
Then you may be the person we’re looking for.

Do you have an interest in voiceovers? 

Have people said you should be on the radio?

The Metropolitan Airports Commission is  
seeking people from MSP Airport (anyone  
with an MSP badge) to lend their voices to the 
airport’s recurring public announcements,  
including the 3-1-1, Travel Confidently, and  
unstaffed exit announcements, to name a few. 

*Anyone with a computer or smart phone and internet access can use Microsoft Teams.    
 You do not need to have it loaded on your machine or phone. 

The deadline 
to apply to 
audition is 
4 p.m. 

Wednesday, 
November 24, 

2021.

FOR AN APPLICATION, contact Shelly Lopez,  
customer experience coordinator for the Metropolitan  
Airports Commission, at Shelly.Lopez@mspmac.org.

Auditions are being held Nov. 29 - Dec. 10 and will be held online  
utilizing Microsoft Teams.* Time slots for auditions, which will be  
10 minutes long, will be assigned on a first come, first served basis. 

Those chosen to record an announcement will be notified by or  
before January 7. Recordings will take place in person at Terminal 1 
in January.
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